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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, December 8, 2020 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
January 5, 2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Barb May, Chair (via phone); Kevin Muche, member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

New Business:  

 

 

  Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology—Mr. Miller updated the committee on the insurance that parents can 

purchase on their student’s devices, he discussed the work involved with the 1:1 initiative.  He also discussed spring testing.  

Mr. Miller inquired about the possibility of a school-year tech helper in the form of a student.   

 Kiel Virtual Update—Mrs. Cramer updated that currently 5 students are returning to face to face instruction at semester.  The 

other enrolled in the virtual program will remain at this time. 

 Chromebook Update—The new Chromebooks are beginning to arrive in the district.  The donations to cover the cost have 

partially arrived and the full cost will be covered by February with the donations secured. 

 Operational Referendum Update—The committee discussed question options and dollar amounts.  More will be covered on 

the referendum at the board meeting on January 11. 

 COVID-19 Update—Mrs. Cramer discussed the 14-day rule for return vs. the 10-day return for quarantine.  She would like to 

revisit this at the next board meeting along with the face covering mandate. 

 Staffing 2021-2022—Mrs. Cramer updated that this discussion will happen within the next several months in regards to 

staffing and where we are at with numbers and enrollment. 

 2021-2022 Curricular Cycle Update—The cycle will be revisited.  Mrs. Cramer updated on where the district is at in reference 

to upgrading curricular areas. 

 


